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Research Analysis 

 

HB1295, as committee substitute, exempts the Department of Veterans Affairs from requiring 

prior approval from the Chief Information Officer in order to purchase computer hardware, 

software, maintenance services, IT support, or IT personnel.  

 

Prepared By: Anna Rouw 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The Oklahoma Department of Veterans Affairs estimates the provision within the CS to HB1295 

will allow them to save $1,252,906. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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